
 

 
 

 7 May 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
RE: Ski Trip Payment Reminder 
 
Many thanks for the payment of your initial deposit.  A reminder that the next instalment 
date is 8 July 2024 of £500.  Before this time any amount, at any time can be paid up 
until this date via Parentpay.  
 
If your son/daughter will be skiing for the first time, the opportunity for beginner lessons 
has been organised at Warley Ski Slope in January on three separate Friday nights 
from 4-p.m.  The cost is £68 (tbc) and final details will be taken at a later date.  In order 
for me to organise I need to know the experience of your son/daughter in skiing. 
 
There is a huge benefit to our trip by taking these lessons before we go.   It maximises 
the time on the slopes as soon as we get there, saving time in learning how to put on 
equipment and mastering the basics of skiing.  It also allows me to group the beginners 
based on initial ability, and to improve the whole experience for your son/daughter. 
 
Please could you reply to this email filling in the box below using the information given:-  
 

NAME:   

PUPILS SKI ABILITY:    

              

A = Total Beginner (0weeks)       

B = Able to complete controlled snow plough turn (1 week)   

C = Can ski intermediate slopes (2-4 weeks)     

D = Able to complete controlled parallel turns (5-8 weeks)   

E = An experienced parallel skier (9 weeks+)     
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at phallihan@st-
martins.essex.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Hallahan 
Head of Boys PE 
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